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August 23, 2013

Leamon R. Sowell, Jr., Esq.
President & Managing Partner
Sowell Law Partners

277 Gratiot Avenue Suite 800
Detroit, Michigan 48226

Dear Mr. Sowell:

On behalf of the AACUC Board of Directors and the Conference Planning Committee
thank you for helping to make our 14t Annual Conference, held in Detroit, Michigan
July 31 - August 3, 2013 a success by being one of the speakers during our General
Session.

At the end of each Conference, we survey the attendees on the relevancy of topics
and presenters. | am happy to inform you that you and your presentation on “How
Credit Unions Benefit as a Nonprofit” were well received by the 140 plus in
attendance. You gave helpful information that will be taken back to credit unions
across the country.

Again, thank you for being such a vital part of the success of our Conference.

Sincerely,
Jillian cPeiest

Lillian Priest
. Executive Director



